On Friday, 8/16/19 at about 9:25 am, a WWD was
reported at US-30 & Edgewood Rd (approximately
MM 250) traveling EB in the WB lanes. The WWD
never appears on CRTV24, CRTV25, CRTV26, or
CRTV27. The WWD most likely entered the US-30
WB off-ramp to Edgewood Rd going the wrong
way and self-corrected within the portion of the
ramp obstructed from the cameras’ view.




